
 

HPC e-Bulletin 12 June 2020

Kia ora koutou 
Dear Parents and Whānau 
 
Junior Parent Evening: We are offering an 
opportunity at the end of this term for 
parents/whānau to meet with teachers of junior 
(Years 9 and 10) classes. This will be held on 
Thursday 2 July 4 - 8pm. If the demand is higher 
than we can cope with, a further opportunity will 
be considered early next term. 
 
Virtual Careers Expo for Senior Secondary 
Students: This is an opportunity for students to 
explore some of the country’s best tertiary 
education and pathway providers through a 
Virtual Careers Expo that will be held: 

• 18 June from 12pm to 8pm 
• 19 June from 9am to 5pm 

 
Students can: 

• explore the Virtual Careers Expo Hall 
• visit more than 30 stands hosted by 

exhibitors from across New Zealand 
• chat live to staff and student 

ambassadors 
• watch on-demand video presentations 
• explore the virtual campus 

 
Over 40 tertiary education providers, including 
all eight New Zealand Universities, plus a range 
of Polytechnics, Te Wānanga o Aotearoa and 
Private Tertiary Providers will take part in the 
Virtual Careers Expo run by Media Design School 
in Auckland and Torrens University Australia. 
Interested students can register at: 
https://www.mediadesignschool.com/virtual-
careers-expo#register-now. 
 
School Donations Scheme:  This year the Board 
of Trustees opted into the School Donations 
Scheme. We are now required to consult with 
our school community regarding feedback on 
the Ministry’s school donations initiative in 
which schools are getting funding instead of 
asking for donations from their 
parents/whānau. If you would like to give 

feedback, please email the Board of Trustees 
Chair, Andrew Gordon southfarms@xtra.co.nz 
 
Health Programme Survey: Schools are required 
to consult on the Health Programme they offer, 
particularly with regard to the sexuality 
education component. Attached is an overview 
of the Health Programme offered at HPC and 
following is the link to a brief survey for feedback 
on this.  We would appreciate any Feedback to 
our current programme. Many thanks.  
 
Timetable Next Week (Week 10): Next week’s 
timetable will be the same as this past week i.e. 
On Monday, students will see all their teachers 
for one hour, followed by blocks of learning mid-
week and then Friday students will see all 
teachers again. 
 
With winter sports now underway, can everyone 
please note the following: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ngaire Harris 
PRINCIPAL 
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